From: Ursitti, Antoinette [mailto:Antoinett.Ursitti@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 10:54 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Report on Third-Party Funded Business Travel - Ursitti 

Hi Director Berlin,

I recently returned from business travel in my official capacity with the Chicago Police Department as the Commanding Officer of the Crisis Intervention Unit and Coordinator of the CIT Program. 
Travel was from 02-05 April to Rockland, Maryland for the SAMHSA/MacArthur Foundation 2019 Policy Academy Initiative: State and Local Partnerships to Promote Best Practices in Jail Diversion and Treatment Engagement for People with Co-Occurring Disorders.. During this event, I joined participants to receive presentations on best practices and promising models; meet with subject matter experts; and engage in facilitated work sessions for Cook County to focus on strategy development and strategic planning with State-level representatives.
The travel and lodging costs associated with attending the meeting were paid for by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) through Policy Research Associates (PRA).If there is any other information I can provide you regarding this travel, please let me know. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Lieutenant Antoinette Ursitti 
CIT Program Coordinator 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
